
 

 
 
 
 
 

  
22nd January 2021 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We have received a number of queries in regard to the timing and accessibility of remote online lessons. 
Please find below, an outline of the timings of when those lessons will be set.   
 
While an increasing proportion of these lessons are now “live”, there will be some tasks set that require 
students to work away from their computer and not under direct instruction from their teacher, this is in 
line with guidance. Similarly, with teachers used to cover key worker provision and testing within schools, 
there are a small number of lessons where work is set for pupils to complete independently.  If your son is 
not able, for whatever reason, to access the lesson in real time, classwork for all pupils is available on the 
google classroom platform and can be accessed at any time.  
 
For those of you with several children or who share computer access with your children, I understand that 
splitting computer access between users can be problematic and stressful.  For that reason there are details 
on the school website of how you can use the offer of free data for mobile phones to help spread the 
burden. This will allow pupils to keep up with work on a mobile phone when other access is not possible.   
 
In choosing how to split time on devices to best effect, try to prioritise live lessons in core subjects where 
possible. 
 
Lesson timings: 
 

Lesson  1 2 Break 3 4 Lunch 5 6 

 Start 9.05 9.55 10.45 11.00 11.50 12.40 1.30 2.20-3:10 
 
 
I hope that this helps. 
 
Kind regards  

                       

Mr A. Whiteley  
(Headteacher) 
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